June 42017 Sherwood Booster Club Minutes
Attendance: Sean, Scott, Sheri, Colby, Kristine, Kate, Randy, Ryan, Molly, Josh and Jeff
Absent: Heidi, Mike
Meeting called to order at 6:07 PM
Requests

Greg Lawrence, Varsity Football — Has 150 already signed up for Fall Football. Requesting 87
bags @ $67 ea + shipping = $7210 — Unanimously approved

Prospective Members

Jason Upton — has 3 girls at SHS, volunteer coach with Girls Tennis — interested in web master
or member-at-large — elected to board as member at large

Deborah Egler — One son incoming 8™ grader — interested in Stadium Seating Coordinator —
elected to board in that capacity

Jeremy Fishner — graduating senior ad incoming freshman daughter, youth lacrosse board for 6
years. Interested in member at large and concessions. Elected as member at
large to help with concessions initially

Casey Stewart — 2 daughters, one graduating and one entering Soph year, interested in Web
Master, is software engineer — elected to board in that capacity

Reports

Molly Balance to bank YTD (5/31/17): $107,731.10. Three boys lacrosse games
cancelled in league play so they missed out on concessions revenue. Girls
lacrosse runs concessions for youth football. Mark Flint wants to be present
when all proceeds are tallied.

Scott Scholarships, $1500 to top two finishers, $1000 to next 8. $11,000 total
scholarship money awarded. Jeff to present at Senior Awards night tomorrow.

Colby Vacating position, will help train replacement during transition. Final tally for
Drive One 4 Your School was 205 drivers, down from the average of 330 — raised
S$5,200

Kate New company, Screen Magic, for Robin Hood Festival apparel. Will send around

a volunteer sheet for RH. Please sign up for time in booth.



Kristine

Josh

Ryan

Sean

Date not set yet for Auction. Looking at November dates. Discussion about
selling tables, company tables, etc. Looking at Saturday, Nov. 4. Good feedback
on food we’re currently using for catering the event.

Looking at food trucks for Fall Football games. Discussions about what to charge
each truck per game, thinking $100-250. Look at testing it this Fall. Red & White
scrimmage/carnival is August 18.

Security cameras set up and installed. Need to connect to someone’s phone.
Need to set up for inside (basketball/volleyball) concessions. Awning for trailer
to be done next couple weeks. Maya Agranoff may be interested in Club
Secretary position.

Jeff nominated, seconded and approved as next President.
Last task to handle is what is owed for the stadium overrun. Will meet and bring
to board to vote.

Jeff Scarvie to be added to bank account, effective today

Kate has agreed to be acting club secretary

Josh elected as VP of club

Scott elected as member-at-large, “special assistant to the President” ;)

Next meeting on July 9", 6:00pm at Generations, Scott to make reservation and preside at

meeting

Meeting adjourned 8:30 PM



